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Linda Williams 

- ORIGINAL 

To: 
Subject: 

David Wolfe 
RE: 991 736-TP 

Ok, I sure will. Thanks David. 

- - - - -  Original Message----- 
From: David Wolfe 
Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2000 7:40 AM 
To: Linda Williams 
Subject: 991736-TP 

Linda, 

Could you please change the following docket to read. as such: 

991736 : 
Request by GTE Florida, Inc. for approval of an interconnection between 
GTE Florida, Inc. and New Edge Network, Inc. d/b/a New Edge Networks. 

Thank You 
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